
  

   
     

  
     

    
 

    

   
   

      
    

    

 
     

    
    

   
    

  
     
  

  
 
 

   
    

 

    
    

     
   

    
  

    
 

     
      

     

Updated Guidance for Field-Based Experiences  in 2020-2021  

We recognize that in these times, EPPs are rapidly developing, iterating, and updating their content and 
approaches to providing the best preparation for teachers in Texas while still working to stay within the 
requirements defined by the State Board for Educator Certification (SBEC). We appreciate being able to 
support you in this effort. As you work towards building solutions, we would greatly encourage you to 



  

 
     

    
  

  
      

   

  

classrooms of schools meeting this semester could also be used to fulfill these requirements. These are 
two examples of solutions to address these concerns. We also encourage EPPs to consider how they 
may introduce flexibility into program plans for candidates to make use of settings for FBEs that may 
become available in the forthcoming weeks or semesters. 




